TEXAS SALUTE TO LLOYD BENTSEN
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Hon. Ann Richards June 27, 1984

Dr. Hector Garcia
401 Peerman Place
Corpus Christi, Texas 78411

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As Event Chair of the Texas Salute to Lloyd Bentsen held on
June 14, I am writing to thank you for your participation in the
event and especially for allowing us to use your name on the Host/
Sponsor Committee.

As you no doubt know, the event was a tremendous success and
Senator Bentsen received a great deal of much-deserved support and
attention as a result of the event.

Equally important, we exceeded our goals in fundraising and
attendance for the event and I especially appreciate your involvement
in this worthwhile project.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,
Jagk Martin

JM/thw
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